
 

CITY OF KNOX 

101 W. WASHINGTON STREET 

KNOX, INDIANA  46534 

574-772-4553 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

      TO:  LOCAL NEWS MEDIA 

 

FROM:  MAYOR DENNIS ESTOK 

 

  DATE:  JULY 22, 2025 

 

       RE:  WILDHEART CONCERT - CANCELLED 

 

The concert in the park featuring WILDHEART for Saturday, July 26th has been cancelled 

due to scheduling conflicts. 

 

Fall Bash is scheduled for Saturday, September 6th.  Bands scheduled to perform will be 

THE POINT’N FINGERS BAND from 4:30 – 7:00 and BLAMMO from 8:00 – 10:00 pm.  This 

concert is open to the public and everything opens at 4 pm with a beer garden by 10-56 

Brewing and food vendors.  

 

The Knox Alumni Reunion will also be held at this event and all classes are welcome to 

attend!   

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Mayor’s office at 772-4553. 
 

 
DE/pjt/mydocs/pressreleases/press release wildheart concert cancelled 


